From: Sherrie Webb

To: TM FR Notices
Subject: Letter of Protest filing fee
Date: Sunday, September 22, 2019 8:04:05 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

As a business owner for almost twenty years | have come across a lot of unscrupulous activity. One
of the most frightening things | see is the large amount of frivolous trademarks and patents that are
approved every year. In the future this will severely impact the ability for many small businesses to
survive. | implore you please do not charge for the ability to voice our concern regarding a frivolous
trademark. This has become a huge problem and needs to be addressed by those who are affected
by it. There are many outstanding individuals who volunteer to file LOPs to fight this nefarious
activity. The fee proposed for filing an LOP will essentially halt most requests due to the high cost.

Sincerely,

Sherrie E. Webb
Director of Operations
Zylatech LLC



